Breastfeeding Policy

Employees who are breastfeeding are entitled to time off work or a reduction in working
hours for breastfeeding.

Once the employee who is breastfeeding informs their employer that they are doing so,
they are entitled to either breastfeeding breaks or to a reduction in their working hours,
without loss of pay. This entitlement applies for the first two years following birth.

The employer must pay for the appropriate time off to meet the breastfeeding needs.

This entitlement also applies to Transgender Men.



